
Autumn Term’s highlights 

School Association 
NEWSLETTER

We had a fantastic term and so far this year we have raised
£6.5k. 

£2.9k Donations 
£1k Disco  
£1k Christmas Raffle  
£850 Elfridges 
£350 Christmas cards 
£400 Other 

We are donating £350 per class towards educational trips.
Additionally looking into replacing the staging and sound
system in the hall. As always, we will keep you updated. 

We would like to thank you all for your amazing generosity
this term and wish you a lovely Christmas break. Merry
Christmas!  

Coming up next
term 

 

Quiz Night 2nd Feb
Rags2Riches 5th Feb 
Bake Sale 

      8th/9th Feb
World Book Film
Night 7th March
Easter Egg Hunt
27th March    

Message from us

  
 
Just a gentle reminder, that your School Association is run
by a small group of unpaid volunteers, who give up their
free time to help your child have an amazing experience at
Chesterton.   

All this hard work pays off and, last year, we donated £21k
to the school by helping pay for equipment, refurbish
classrooms and subsidise visits – amongst many other
things. Whilst we don’t always get it right, we try our best
in what are often quite difficult circumstances.

Please can we remind all parents and carers to treat all
School Association members and helpers with courtesy and
respect, given that we are all volunteers trying to make a
positive impact to our children’s school. We welcome your
constructive feedback as always, which you can provide by
chatting to any of us or emailing your comments. 

 


